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CONTACT: Marcie Hervey, ANCW; 303/694-0305; mhervey@beef.org

Students - Mark Your Calendars for NCBA and ANCW's Student Day of Education
DENVER (April 19, 2005) - On July 28, the National Cattlemen's Beef Association (NCBA) and American National Cattlewomen, Inc. (ANCW) will host Student Day of Education - Knowledge and Practical Advice for a Successful Career. It will be held as part of the Cattle Industry Summer Conference at the Adam's Mark Hotel in downtown Denver, July 26-30.
This event is designed for high school seniors and college students in any agricultural course of study, or that have an interest in working in agriculture. For just $20 (which includes breakfast and lunch), you can register for a full day packed with information that can greatly advance your career. Students may also register for the entire Cattle Industry Summer Conference for just $35 per person.
Your day will begin with a continental breakfast with the National Beef Ambassadors - a group of young people that serve as advocates and spokespersons for the beef industry. You will then have the opportunity to attend the NCBA Industry Issues Forum, to learn more about current issues affecting the beef industry, including the latest on BSE, animal ID, and international trade. 
Following lunch, a panel discussion will feature professionals from the world of farm broadcasting, ag industry publications, agricultural sciences and production agriculture. You can learn first-hand about the challenges faced by these industry leaders, and what makes them successful in their field. This will be followed by a workshop on effective resume writing, and other career development tips for breaking into the professional field of your choice. You'll wrap up your day with roundtable discussions, ending at about 5:00 pm.  

Don't miss this great opportunity to advance your career, and to learn more about current issues in agriculture. Full registration information will be available May 12, and you can visit www.beefusa.org for the registration forms. If you are interested in attending, please e-mail mhervey@beef.org or call 303-694-0305. We look forward to seeing you in Denver on July 28!  
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